
Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1717 

Chelan, Washington   98816 

(509) 682-5464 

 

 
August 26, 2008 

 

 

Executive Secretary  

  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

This filing is submitted by Zippy Disposal Service, Inc., G-121. 

 

Please find attached the Check Sheet, Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement No. 1 and Less 

Than Statutory Notice Order.  The changes requested are for the fuel surcharge for the 

month of September, 2008.  The changes are being requested due to the increase in fuel 

costs.  The increase for the month of September is 1.50% 

 

At this time I cannot determine the exact dollar amount this will generate. 

 

A statement approved by the Commission will be printed on each customer statement 

notifying them of the change and the amount and the reason.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 682-5464; our 

fax number is (509) 682-5379, and our email address is zippydisposal@hotmail.com.   

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

 

Glen A. Austin, Controller 

Zippy Disposal Service, Inc. 

 


